
Minutes of Redgrave Neighbourhood Plan Steering Group Meeting 
 
Held on Tuesday 17 November 2020 on Zoom 
 
Those attending:  Andrea Long, Charley Denmark, Chris Giddings, John Giddings, Jon Huckle, 
Shirley Shepherd, Janet McGill 
 
There were no apologies. 
 
 Agenda Items Action 
1. Charley welcomed everyone to the meeting.  
2. The Minutes of the previous meeting on 29 September 2020 were upheld.  
3. Matters arising: 

Chris had spoken to Ann Topham, who owns the lake in Redgrave Park, to 
inform her of the NP website, to give her a chance to read the Plan. She has, 
as yet, made no comments. 
Charley had not yet taken a photo of the Maltings, due to adverse weather, 
but she will do so and pass it to Chris to include in the Plan. 
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4. The Llanover neighbourhood submission was discussed at length.  It was 
agreed that John should arrange a special meeting between Llanover, the 
Redgrave Parish Council, RAT and possibly RNP, to talk things through to 
ensure that all are aware of all aspects. Andrea confirmed that she would be 
happy to be involved in this meeting. 
Andrea will draft a reply to Susie of Llanover and Michael Rees but will 
circulate it to the RNP committee before sending it. 
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5. Shirley had a phone interview re the Strategic Environment Assessment – all 
was approved and is going ahead.  They will contact her in 10 days’ time. 

 

6. Andrea was pleased with the responses to the Consultation – both from 
statutory bodies and the public.  Andrea and Chris have made a colour coded 
table of responses.  Green represents supportive comments or where no 
change to policies is required.  Yellow represents suggested amendments to 
be checked with the group.  Red responses are where change may well be 
required to policies, to be agreed with the group. 
At this meeting all the ‘red’ responses were discussed individually.  Andrea 
will make a list of all altered policies to be agreed upon at the next meeting. 
She asked all to read the altered policies in advance of the next meeting. 
Jon will help with maps that were agreed to be unclear.  Jon also agreed to 
have a look at no.150 Red 8. 
Andrea will draft a letter to the owners of the Flat Iron to apologise for not 
consulting them sooner and to explain green spaces. 
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7. Any Other Business 
It was decided to omit the logo heading from each page of the Plan to give 
more room for text. 
Andrea and Chris were thanked for their hard work categorising the 
responses. 

 

The date of the next meeting is Thursday 3 December 2020 


